
CHRISTIAN H. MILLER 

(January 13, 2022) 

Miller Christian Harry Died on Jan. 13, 2022 at his home in Santa Fe, New 
Mexico after a long illness. He is survived by his wife of 45 years, Paula; by 
four sons and their families: Jon, Peter, Thomas, Mark, and stepson, David 
Brown. Chris was born in Waynesboro, Pennsylvania, attended Franklin 
and Marshall, received his Masters degree from Duke University, and law 
degree from University of Pennsylvania. Chris began as a partner at 
Pepper, Hamilton & Scheetz, in Philadelphia, practicing corporate law. 

Later, with several other partners, he launched the firm Miller, Marvin, Dunham, Doering. Chris 
built furniture in the Colonial and Shaker style, and later became a serious photographer, 
exhibiting in Pennsylvania and Tennessee. An avid outdoorsman, he hiked the Grand Tetons, 
the Appalachian Trail, and the Sangre De Cristo in Santa Fe, NM. Chris was a member of 
Willistown Friends Meeting in Newtown Square. Donations in Chris' name can be made to the 
ACLU, the Appalachian Mountain Club, or simply plant a tree. 


